
 

 

Mr. Kamil Novak 
Executive Director 
FIBA Europe 
 
By email 
 

April 26th, 2016 
 
 
Dear Mr. Novak: 
 
In regards to our teleconference from April 26th, 2016 and in addition to our letter to FIBA Europe from April 20th, 
2016 pertaining to recent developments in European club competitions we would like to notify you of the following: 
 

1. Due to the fact that ABA League by signing an agreement with ECA supports its illegal tying practices 
(possibility of playing Euroleague only if clubs at the same time play the Eurocup) Basketball Federation of 
Slovenia does not support the ABA League anymore in its present format. 
 

2. Basketball Federation of Slovenia confirms that according to its rules, regulations, and bylaws any Slovenian 
club that participates in competitions not recognized by FIBA/FIBA Europe can be suspended from all 
competitions organized by Basketball Federation of Slovenia. According to this Basketball Federation of 
Slovenia commits to enforce sanctions against any club that chooses to participate in ECA’s Eurocup 
competition. 

 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Matej Erjavec 
President of Basketball Federation of Slovenia 

 

 

 

 

 


